
 
 

 
 
 
 

At the Addams Coding Club, we’re teaching Google CS First Game Design to your child.  

Students will use their current district assigned Chromebooks to complete the coding lessons. 

 

Google CS First is a free program that increases student access and exposure to computer science 

(CS) education.  This program includes Game Design, in which students learn basic video game 

coding concepts by making different types of games, including racing, platform, launching, and 

more using block-based coding language called Scratch.   

 

The Coding Club will meet in Room 209 after school on the following dates from 2:20 - 3:50. 

 

                            Tuesday Afternoons:                                             Thursday Afternoons: 

   Sept. 13th      Sept. 15th 

   Sept. 20th       

   Sept. 27th      Sept. 29th 

   Oct. 4th      Oct. 6th 

   Oct. 11th      Oct. 13th     

   Oct. 18th  

 

If you have any questions, feel free to contact me.   
 

Mrs. LaRocque 

Addams Math Teacher 

KaileyLaRocque@sd54.org 

847-357-5891 
 

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- ------------------------------------- 
 

If you give permission for your child to be part of the Addams Coding Club, please fill out the form below and 

return it to Mrs. LaRocque in Room 209 by September 12th.  There are a limited number of spaces! 

 
 

Student Name: ______________________________________________________ 

_______ 8th Grader  _______ 7th Grader  

Parent Name: ______________________________________________________ 

Parent Signature: ___________________________________________________ 

Parent Phone Number to be reached at during the sessions: ________________________ 

Please indicate if child will be taking the 4:00 p.m. late bus, picked up by parent, or walks home. 

 _______ Take Late Bus  _______ Picked Up by Parent  _______ Walks Home 

http://scratch.mit.edu/
mailto:KaileyLaRocque@sd54.org

